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April 17, 2020 

 
VIA RESS and EMAIL 

 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) Ontario Energy Board File : EB-2020-0105 Kimball-
Colinville and Payne Well Drilling Project (Project)                                                                                           

On April 9, 2020 Enbridge Gas filed an application for the above noted Project. In that 
application at Exhibit F, Tab 1, Schedule 1, Enbridge Gas indicated that at the time of filing the 
application it was in negotiations with a third party farmer in respect of the use of lands that 
Enbridge Gas leases from that third party farmer. These negotiations related to the use of land 
for the proposed vertical well, UP 24.  

Enbridge Gas is providing this letter to the Ontario Energy Board (Board) in order to inform the 
Board that the Letter of Acknowledgement and the Pipeline Easement Agreement have been 
executed by Enbridge Gas and the third party farmer.  

Please contact me if you have any questions, 

Joel Denomy, M.A. CFA 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
416-495-5676
 

Cc: Ritchie Murray, Ontario Energy Board 
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